
 

  

 

UBC Executive Board 

     Växjö 27 August 2014 

 

On behalf of the City of Växjö I have the pleasure to invite you to our city to attend the 71st UBC Executive 

Board Meeting from 28th to 30th October 2014. Please register to the event by the following Internet-link: 

http://ubc2014.axaco.se. Please note that the hotel should be booked separately by phone. A special rate 

will be available the hotel:  “Elite Stadshotellet”. Please mention the code UBC2014, when making your 

reservation: http://www.elite.se/eng/node/717 

The detailed schedule and other supporting documents for the meeting can be found under the link: 

http://www.ubc.net/documentation,76,3036.html. If you have any questions related to the event, please 

contact the Växjö UBC coordinator Bo Hjälmefjord: bo.hjalmefjord@vaxjo.se 

As a starting point for the event, we are inviting you for a cocktail reception, followed by a dinner and 

hockey game between the “Växjö Lakers” and the Stockholm club “Djurgården”. We hope that you may 

be able to join us for those activities which will be starting at 16.30 on the 28th October. 

Looking forward to seeing you in Växjö! 

Yours sincerely,     

     Best regards, 

      

     Bo Frank 

     Mayor 
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